
 

   

 

Call for Papers and Reviewers 

We hope that you have enjoyed reading the first ever issue of the High School Journal of Philosophy 

and Ethics! This journal, of course, would not have been possible without the hard work of the 

many authors who have submitted, and the reviewers who have spent time giving much-needed 

feedback and authority. 

 To that end, we hope that this edition will encourage you to participate, whether as a 

writer or a reviewer. Indeed, in editing this current volume, our shortage of reviewers meant that 

we were only able to publish so many articles. In other words, this means that if your article was 

not featured in this publication, it may very well have been because we were not able to get to it 

in time! All of this is to say two things:  

1. We strongly urge all those who are curious about anything to try their hand at 

writing and submitting a paper, especially those who have already submitted. 

Those who have submitted may email us at admin@hsjpe.org to request a status 

update.  

2. If you are reading this, have a formal philosophical background (or in a related 

field), and are willing to assist, please do not hesitate to contact us at the same 

email: admin@hsjpe.org. We are quite flexible with the refereeing workload! 

 For hopeful writers, we hope that this edition has served not only as inspiration that any-

one can write a great philosophy paper, but also will serve as a model for future writing. In par-

ticular, we would like to stress that the papers shown do not represent all that philosophy can be. 

Merely, they showcase examples of what we believe are clear, original yet showcasing, interaction 

with the literature and well-argued.  

 

Best of luck philosophizing! 
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